CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



December 3, 2012

Philip E. Clark, P.E. Clark Consulting Engineers 19 Ryan Road Edgewood, NM 87015

Re: Lot 32, Block 3, Tract 3, Unit 3, North Albuquerque Acres Engineer's Stamp dated 11-29-2012 (C20/D067)

Dear Mr. Clark,

The grading and drainage plan was submitted on 11-30-2012. This plan is approved for the proposed discharge into Ventura Boulevard ROW.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Albuquerque

NM 87103

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov

C: e-mail